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Ross Valley School District 

Dedication Ceremony 
White Hill Middle School – New Classroom Buildings 

Thursday, March 27, 2014  
 

SAN ANSELMO, Calif., March 24, 2014 – It is with tremendous pride & great enthusiasm that the Ross Valley School 
District’s Board of Trustees invite parents, staff and community members to attend the dedication of White Hill Middle 
School-New Classroom Buildings.  Please join us in thanking the Ross Valley Community for their generosity, 
support and unwavering commitment to our students!   
 

Date: Thursday, March 27th 
Time: 2:30pm to 3:00pm 

Location: White Hill Middle School – New Quad 
Address: 101 Glen Drive, Fairfax 

 
Tours of the new buildings will be available post ceremony. 

R.S.V.P. to the Superintendent’s Office: Tel: 415.451.4060 ~ Email: cstoeckley@rossvalleyschools.org 
 
About Ross Valley School District 

The Ross Valley School District (RVSD) serves the towns of Fairfax and San Anselmo with four elementary schools and one 

middle school.  Superintendent Eileen Rohan oversees the District. RVSD is dedicated to providing the quality educational 

experience that all students deserve, which is grounded in best practices, reflects the highest academic standards, and is 

responsive to community expectations.  The District maintains its focus on students and is committed to providing a program of 

academic excellence; cultural richness; and social, emotional and physical development to educate, support, challenge and 

inspires the whole child.  For more information, contact the school district at 415.454.2162 or visit the District’s website at 

www.rossvalleyschools.org. 
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